
From: Holly Forbes <hforbes@comcast.net> 
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2017 9:29 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass  
  
Holly Forbes 
7 Coombs Farm Road 
Greenland, NH 03840 
 
September 29, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
As a resident of New Hampshire I hope the SEC will reject Northern Pass's certificate. I have a house in the North 
Country where this will have a major impact.  
 
Eversource and Hydro Quebec have both said they aren't paying for the project which raises the question whether 
either of the companies have the financial capability to build and operate this $1.6 billion project. The transmission 
towers and lines are going to have a horrible effect on the landscape, historic sites, and the environment in New 
Hampshire and it will lower all of our property values. There is no way to get around that. No one wants to see or 
live near transmission towers!  New Hampshire is known for its beauty and you are allowing it to be ruined and for 
what -- not New Hampshire, we won't benefit. If they union builds the project, there are not enough union 
workers in NH to support the project and most employees will come from out of state.  Stand for New Hampshire 
and maintain its beauty!!!!! You sell us out otherwise.  
 
I hope the committee will reject this project's certificate to prevent it from harming our state. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Holly Forbes 
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